
Delegation Submission from Avery Christian L for the 2024-04-23 Board 

Meeting.  

Hello,  

I am a resident in the City of  Toronto, whose municipal vote support goes to the 

Toronto Catholic District School Board. I was made aware of  a motion put forward 

by Trustee Mike Del Grande, about flying the International Pro-Life Flag at all 

TCDSB schools throughout May.  

I have read the motion. While I am aware that there are numerous individuals with 

opposite views on this topic within the TCDSB school system, I believe that the flying 

of  the flag would help generate civil dialogue on this topic. Doing such would help 

facilitate a more peaceful environment within the Catholic school system. 

I want to thank you for this opportunity to speak briefly here today. 


